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NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release/ March 27, 2020 

 

CONTACT: Dan Sweetwood, (402) 471-3595 

 
 

UPDATE: BOARD OFFICE IN FULL CONTINGENCY PLAN 

 
Due to the reported “community spread” of the COVID-19 virus in the Lincoln/Lancaster area staff has 

initiated the Board’s full Contingency Plan. Essentially, staff will go from one staff member in the office 

to all regularly working remotely until further notice. Staff will continue to visit the office for short time 

frames to pick up supplies, mail, and other items as needed. It should be noted the Board Office 

remains operational and is not closed and will continue to provide services although there might be 

delays in processing some requests. Staff continues to monitor telephone calls into the office and email 

needed for response.  

 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, do not hesitate to contact the Board office at (402) 471-3595 

or at Dan.Sweetwood@Nebraska.gov. 
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